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Reference:   FOI.525.19 

Subject:    Referrals made to the Gender Identity Clinic at the Tavistock and Portman NHS 
Foundation Trust in London 

Date of Request: 8 April 2019 
 

Requested 
 
How many referrals have been made to the Gender Identity Clinic at the Tavistock and Portman 
NHS Foundation Trust in London on behalf of transgender or non-binary patients in the last three 
years (2016, 2017 and 2018)? 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) does not hold the number of referrals made to the 
Gender Identity Clinic at the Tavistock and Portman NHS Foundation Trust in London. All referrals 
for this service would be made through Welsh Health Specialised Services Committee (WHSSC).  
 
In order to access this information the UHB would recommend you redirect your referral to WHSSC. 
Further information on how to do this can be found via the link below: 
 
http://www.whssc.wales.nhs.uk/foi 
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